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New playground early works 

Early works has started on the new playground area at Jerrabomberra Public School, which 
includes raised earthworks. Raised earthworks are artificially created elevated areas of land 
that enhance the play experience, improve safety, and contribute to the overall aesthetic of 
the playground.  

During this phase, machinery such as jackhammers will be used, and there may be periods of 
increased noise. We are working closely with the Principal to ensure that the impact on school 
operations is minimised 

The early works are expected to continue through the July school holiday period. We will keep 
you updated as the work progresses.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community are our highest 
priority, and we will minimise impacts on the community at every opportunity.  

Working hours 

• Monday to Friday from 7 am to 4 pm 

• No work will take place on Saturdays, Sundays, or public holidays unless otherwise 
advised. 

Contact us 

If you have any questions about these works you can contact us using the details below. 

We thank you for your support and understanding as we work to enhance the playground 
facilities at Jerrabomberra Public School. 
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